
Suite 2400 
1300 SW Fifth Avenue 
Portland, OR  97201-5630 

Alan J. Galloway 
503.778.5219 tel 
503.778.5299 fax 

alangalloway@dwt.com 

November 6, 2019 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mark Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: UT-190861 – Northwest Fiber, LLC – Registration and Competitive Classification 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

Northwest Fiber, LLC understands that the Commission Staff’s standard practice is to complete 
review of applications for the registration and competitive classification of telecommunications 
companies within 30 days of filing.  On October 16, 2019, Northwest Fiber, LLC submitted a 
filing in this docket seeking registration as a competitively classified provider of interexchange 
(long-distance) services.  Although the standard period for review is set to end on November 15, 
2019, Northwest Fiber, LLC has no objection to Staff taking an additional 30 days (or until 
December 15, 2019) to complete its review of the filing in this docket.  It would be acceptable to 
Northwest Fiber, LLC for the registration and competitive classification sought here to have an 
effective date as of December 15, 2019.  

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions about this filing. 

Sincerely, 

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 

Alan J. Galloway 

cc: Client, Filing Center 
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